
Clackamas County intends to amend its 

2017-2021 Consolidated Plan in the following manner: 

 

Program Year 2020-2021 (2020 Action Plan) 

 

 

 

(2020/0006) Sandy New County Health Clinic: Project budget has been reduced to $100,000. 

The scope of work for this project: Funding pedestrian improvements including ADA ramps and 

sidewalks to access the new health clinic in Sandy that will provide dental, health and counseling 

services to low and moderate income individuals and families in the greater Sandy area. 

Remaining funds of $250,000 allocated for this project will be re-program into the Contingency 

Fund for other projects. No other projects will be impacted by this change. 

 

(2020/0014) Optional Emergency Assistance 2020: Emergency assistance to individuals or 

agencies for emergency assistance due to a fire, landslide, snowstorm, flood or other such 

emergency. This project is cancelled.  $80,000 allocated for this project will be re-program into 

the Contingency Fund for other projects.  

 

 

This amendment was posted to the CD Website on Thursday, January 27, 2022. 
https://www.clackamas.us/communitydevelopment 

 

For more information, or to submit comments on the proposed amendment, contact Mark Sirois 

at the Clackamas County Community Development Division, Public Services Building, 2051 

Kaen Road - Suite 245, Oregon City, Oregon, 97045, (503) 655-8359 or marksir@clackamas.us.  

Comments will be accepted until 2:00 PM on Tuesday, March 1, 2022.  

https://www.clackamas.us/communitydevelopment

